

Zahida's Class Newsletter



Autumn Year1/2

Library Books

Children will bring home their chosen library book every Thursday. Please could you send it back to school by the following Thursday, so they can visit our library to choose another book to take home.

Reading Books

We will be starting to send home reading books again for you to share with your child. We ask that you look through the pages promoting being careful as you turn the page and pointing out what you and your child can see. If you have any questions please ask.

Welcome back

It is nice to see the children back in school and settling into their new classes. It has been wonderful to watch them take part in lots of exciting activities and learn new things. The children are enjoying spending time with their friends in the academy as well as building new relationships with children from their new class.



Curriculum

Literacy

The Gingerbread Man is our first texts this term



In **Science**, we are exploring materials and sorting objects in categories such as wood, plastic and metal. In **Music**, we are learning that instruments can be played in a variety of ways, such as loud/quiet fast/slow.



Maths

In maths, we are going to be practising 'careful' counting. We will be counting everything from steps we take, blocks, toys, children, all so the children can hear the number names in the correct order.

1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10

In our **Art** lessons, we are learning about the primary colours, red, yellow and blue and that new colours can be made by mixing primary colours.

